Dr. Indal Seudeal

Located at
THE HARLINGEN AND LUNG
AND SLEEP CLINIC
AT 1300 EAST HARRISON AVE,
HARLINGEN, TX,
would like to inform his patients
that as MARCH 31, 2023,
he will be closing
his medical practice.

Dr. Seudeal is retiring as a Quintuple Board-
Certified Physician. (Pulmonary Medicine, Critical
care Medicine, Sleep Medicine, Internal Medicine,
Emergency Room Medicine)

Patients will be able to access their medical records
by logging in to PRACTICE FUSION PATIENT
PORTAL and follow the link via your e-mail.

If you have not registered your e-mail with our
office as yet, you can do so by calling (956) 428-
7482 and leave a message with a clearly stated
e-mail, Subsequently, you will receive an invite to
your portal/patient records.

Dr. Seudeal, and his staff, would like to thank you
for giving us the opportunity of addressing your
medical needs, and wish you continued good
health.

Dr. Seudeal would also like to thank the Medical
community (MD’s, PA’s, FNP’s, Nurses, etc.) for
their trust put in him in taking care of their patients.




